
    

 

 

 
 

 
12th December 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
With effect from 7th January 2025 the prices for Breakfast and After School Club will 
increase. To continue to be able to provide wraparound childcare, it is important that 
we are sustainable and due to significant increases in staffing, food and utility costs it 
sadly means we will need to amend our prices for the first time since 2019.   
 
Whilst undertaking the pricing review, we have found that there has been a 33-40% 
increase across the board on costs to the school and as a result we need to amend 
our costs to reflect this.  We have been working with the Wraparound Care team at 
Norfolk County Council who have informed us that the average afterschool club cost 
to parents until 6pm is £14+ and many schools do not offer the tiered structure that 
we do.  However, it is important to us that we continue to offer the tiered system as 
we know that this supports your working life patterns. 
 
The new pricing will be as follows: 
 
Breakfast club  
 
£6.50 per session 7.30 a.m. – 8.45 a.m. (including food) 
£2.00, 8.30 a.m. drop off  
  
After school Club 
 
£2.00 until 3.30 p.m. 
£6.00 until 4.00 p.m. Snack provided 
£8.50 until 5.00 p.m. Snack provided 
£12.00 until 6.00 p.m. Tea provided 
 
Whilst I appreciate any increase in costs can be difficult, I do hope you understand 
that we are only doing so to enable us to continue to run the clubs.  A further review 
will take place towards the end of the academic year. 
 
In January, Miss Katie Skiggs will be commencing her role as afterschool club 
playworker, joining Mrs Tuma, she’s already been in a few times meeting the 
children. 
 
New forms are attached for both Breakfast and After School Club. ParentMail will 
reflect the new price increase from January.  
 

Executive Headteacher:  
Miss. C. Stedman 

Tel: 01603 742329 
office@bawburgh.norfolk.sch.uk 
Chair of Governors: Mr C. Scott 

Hockering Lane 
Bawburgh 
Norwich 
Norfolk, NR9 3LR 
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We are always looking at ways we can improve and will be sending out a survey in 
the new year, requesting feedback and suggestions on our wraparound care offer. 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Carla Stedman 
Executive Headteacher 

 


